Prairie Hills USD 113

Wetmore Academic Center

y7i ° 144
PO Box AB, 321 6th Street Home of the Cardinals Telephone: (785)866-2860
Wetmore, KS 66550 Rick Schnacker, Principal Fax: (785)866-5450

www.usd113.org

Building Report
May 2019 BOE Meeting

https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/

Booster Club Academic/Athletic Banquet: The Wetmore Booster Club will be sponsoring our
Academic/Athletic Awards Banquet on Wednesday, May 8, at 6:30. We will recognize our high school
students for their academic and extracurricular achievements.

Advisory: Grades 6-12 continue to meet monthly and work on their Individual Plans of Study and Career
Cruising. High School students will complete the Annual Review with their advisors. A special Thank You
to Mrs. Evans for her guidance and work to help our students prepare for their future.

Elementary Fun Day: The K-5 Elementary Fun Day took place on Friday, May 3. Due to weather, the
event was moved indoors but it was a very enjoyable afternoon of activities. Thank you to Ms. Thayer and
KAYS for planning and organizing the activities for the students!

Middle School Track: Our Track season concluded with the Oregon Trail League Track Meet on Thursday,
May 2, at Frankfort. Our students competed well and we were competitive throughout the season.
Congratulations to our students, Coach Thayer and Coach Honas for a great season, we are proud of you!

High School Track: Our High School Track season will conclude with the Twin Valley Track Meet on
Thursday, May 9, at Washington Co. and the Regional Track Meet on Friday, May 17, at Washington Co.
Good luck to our Track team and Coach Stiers and Coach Hanzlicek!

Graduation: Our Graduation ceremony is scheduled for Saturday, May 11, at 2:00 in the new gymnasium.
Congratulations Seniors and best of luck in your future, we are proud of you!

Spring Concerts: The Middle School and High School Spring Concert was held on Tuesday, April 30 and the
Elementary Spring Concert on Monday, May 6. Congratulations to all students and Mr. Stiers, both
concerts were very enjoyable and entertaining!

MTSS: We have concluded our Spring Benchmark Screening which focuses on progress monitoring in
Reading and Math for our intervention groups. We also completed our behavioral/social emotional data
to identify where we need to make improvements in Tier 1 for implementing the teaching and reinforcing
expectations and correcting behaviors as the school year comes to an end. Again, Thank You to the BLT,
teachers, instructional staff, Mrs. Gatz, and the TASN Team for their work and assistance with these MTSS
interventions.
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